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Equal Opportunity Employer 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
949 N.W. 38TH STREET, FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 33309 

TELEPHONE (954) 828-8000, FAX (954) 828- 7897X 
WWW.FORTLAUDERDALE.GOV Printed On Recycled Paper.

April 19, 2018 

Damon Ricks 
Flynn Engineering Services, P.A. 
241 Commercial Blvd. 
Lauderdale-By-The-Sea, FL  33308 
 

Subject: 14’ Utility Easement Vacation & Ingress/Egress Easement Vacation 

Dear Mr. Ricks, 

This letter is in response to your request for a no objection letter regarding the 
vacations of the 14’ utility easement and the public vehicular & pedestrian ingress and 
egress easement as shown on the provided survey and site plan.  Based on review the 
documents provided and our assessment of City records there are City sewer facilities 
located within the utility easement. As noted in your request, these facilities are to be 
removed and as such, the City of Fort Lauderdale has no objection to the proposed 
vacation of the 14’ Utility Easement. Please note that the vacation is conditioned 
upon the relocation, removal, or proper abandonment of any facilities found. Any 
relocation, removal, or abandonment of the existing utilities must be conducted with 
approved engineering plans, at the developer’s expense and the relocated, removed, or 
abandoned utilities are required to be inspected and accepted by the Department of 
Sustainable Development. 

There are no City facilities located within the ingress/egress easement and as 
such, the City of Fort Lauderdale has no objection to the proposed vacation of the 
Ingress/Egress Easement.  
  
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (954) 828-7809. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Rick Johnson 
Utilities Distribution and Collection Systems Manager 
949 NW 38th Street, Fort Lauderdale, Florida, 33309 
Ph: 954-828-7809 | email: rjohnson@fortlauderdale.gov 
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